
SCHOOL
INFORMATION

Principal: N. Foster
Vice Principal: J. Roy

Office Manager: 
L. Carpeneto

Ass’t Office Manager: 
S. Correa

Council Chair: 
Jn Charles-Fedee

Superintendent: 
P. Cusumano

Trustee:  
L. del Rosario

SCHOOL HOURS
Start: 9:00

Recess: 11:06-11:21
Lunch: 12:01-1:01
Recess: 2:24-2:39

Dismissal: 3:30

Email us at:
St.GregoryInfo@dpcdsb.org

PARISH
St. Joseph Catholic

Church
5440 Durie Rd. 
Mississauga, ON

L5M 2J5
Tel: 905-826-2766
Fax: 905-542-7052

Pastor: Fr. Paul Dobson

UPCOMING DATES 
Saturday April 26

St. Gregory Spring Market
10am-1pm

Monday April 28
Flags at Half-Staff: National Day of Mourning for

Persons Killed or Injured in the Workplace

Election Day (gym closed)

Swim to Survive
Grade ⅔A and Grade ¾ 

Tuesday April 29
Grade 6 (Araujo and Chisholme) trip to War Plane

Museum

Wednesday April 30
Grade 6 (Bzdyk) trip to War Plane Museum

Grade 3 trip to Pioneer Village

Thursday May 1
Memorial of St. Joseph the worker

Grade 7 to Elizabeth Fry

Junior School Track tryouts

Friday May 2
Moana cast practice all day



WE BELIEVE - The Virtue of the Month is
Acceptance.
Our Holy Father, Pope Francis, died at the age of 88 on Easter Monday in Rome.  As
a Catholic school community, we are sad that Pope Francis has died. We are
thankful for his many years as Pope and for serving the Church so faithfully and
lovingly. Pope Francis served God by showing us how to love and care for our
neighbours the way Jesus did while He was on earth. Pope Francis was a wonderful
role model for all people because he treated everyone with respect especially
those who were poor, sick, or in any way struggling. Praying for Pope Francis, our
friends, or our family members is a beautiful and important way for us to show our
love and support for them, even after they have died.  Our prayers can help to
comfort those who have died and strengthen their souls on the way to Heaven. 

WE EXCEL
The DPCDSB Black Community Advisory Council (BCAC), is hosting a parent
engagement evening highlighting the importance of representation in Science,
Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math (STEAM) for families with students in
Grades 7-12.  Click here to access a flyer advertising the event

WE THRIVE
School Mental Health Ontario is offering a free webinar series on May 7, 14 & 22:
Supporting Your Child's Well-Being.  These sessions are designed to help parents
and caregivers navigate important topics related to substance use and addictive
behaviors.  Register on Eventbrite.

DPCDSB and Associated Youth Services of Peel (AYSP) are offering 3 workshops
recommended for families with students ages 12+. For more information, click on
the workshop listed below.
Parenting in a Digital Age: Balancing Screens and Social Media
Building Resilience: Managing Stress in Youth
Fostering Positive Parenting and Communication

WE TRUST 
DPCDSB and Peel Regional Police present a Parent Engagement Evening: Building
Safe School Communities on Wednesday April 30, 2025.  Click here for more
information.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGj-hXehgU/uxvKN6c65hTugkBdr8eAsA/view?utm_content=DAGj-hXehgU&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h456e93c672
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/supporting-your-childs-well-being-free-webinars-for-parentscaregivers-registration-1279970238439?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGlpmu1nq8/lsXpEiOcjqGlfbOILOkcZw/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGlpn0dMIM/7ORw1ABP8DSU-yi5GdAhkw/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGlprPGvqk/V9vzpjeorxjIAQKrt8tT9A/edit
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGlpdsy1iE/PHMOBgcJj--Z7ZjZxrflwQ/edit




Eco- Team St.Gregory School

Help us grow our pollinator garden by
donating the following plants or materials:

cone flower

black eyed susans lavender

swamp milkweed watering cans

children’s
gardening gloves

🌸

🌻

📅

📍

 Plants can be donated as cuttings, with roots, or potted!
 Garden tools and materials (lightly used) are also welcome!
 Deadline: May 9th, 2025
 Drop Off Location: Front Office


